
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry) 

 
Spring 1 Newsletter #5 
 
What a brilliant week we’ve had! I was so proud of the children during Science this 
week where they worked well in groups and made some fantastic electronic devices. 
Just a reminder that I can be contacted through the school office if you have any 
concerns or questions. I am always happy to help. I will also be attending the school 
disco next week so hopefully I can see some of you there! 
 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Learning about The Frost Unicorn in English 

• Multiplying two-digit by two-digit numbers 

• Comparing the Arctic and the Antarctic in Geography 

• Strengthening bridges in DT 

• Making our own electronic home devices in Science 

• Learning how to say ‘I am wearing’ in Spanish  

• Intervals in Music 

• A workshop by Life education 
 
Reminders 

• PE is on Thursday and Friday.  

• Children should be reading regularly at home and writing this in their diaries 
(which they should bring to school everyday) 
 

Homework 

• Spellings  

• Maths – Multiplying two-digit by two-digit numbers 

• English – Who discovered the North Pole comprehension 

• Take Care Homework – Please return by Monday 19th February 
Either a piece of artwork on the theme of Frozen Kingdom 
or a fact file, poster or presentation on a polar animal 

 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a 
glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher     
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 2nd January 2024 
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